
From: julie armstrong
To: Nancy Batchelder; 
Subject: Attn: Mayor Ronald Brean, re: fragrance free initiative
Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2011 1:45:01 PM

Dear Mr. Brean: 
 
I am writing to express my support for the pending initiative to make the 
public spaces of Yachats fragrance-free.  I believe it is important to make 
public spaces accessible for all to use, and this is a very real issue for some 
individuals.  I believe it's a progressive policy, consistent with the kind of 
leadership Yachats provides in terms of public policy.  Thank you for 
considering it. 
 
Sincerely, 
Julie Mathison 
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